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 We are looking forward to attending 
the Royston First Business Awards            

on 19 September                                                        
Best wishes                         

Gail & Thomas Kelly 
 

Staff News 

We are delighted to announce that Jackie 

has been promoted to Registered         

Manager, a role that she will share will 

Gail   

Mandie and Vishnu have been promoted 

to the roles of Care Manager                    

And ….. 

Oleena and Roshna have had baby boys. 

Both Mums & babies are doing well  

Thanks again to our friends at Carers Stepping Out 

Roy and Tony both agreed they had had a fantastic 
day out when they went to Stevenage FC in August 
to take part in a very competitive, but fun game of 

walking football. 

Both of them managed to score a goal, which meant 
that they were part of the winning team.  Over 50 

carers and the people that they care for took part in 
the day and after the match they all enjoyed lunch 

and a well earned cup of tea! 

Royston Business Awards 

After a few years absence we are       
delighted that these awards have been 

restarted.  We were previously the 
winner of the Best large business in 
Royston for 2 years in a row, so are 

keeping are fingers crossed that we are 
successful again at the new awards 

which are taking place at Burloe Hall. 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

We had great fun when we 

staged our own version of 

the Olympics 
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We got hands on with  trying 

out the handbells when a local 

group came to perform for us 
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We made the most of the weather with an 

al fresco tapas style supper in the garden 
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We have enjoyed lots of wildlife this month—Firstly with a trip to Shepreth Wildlife 

Park where we got to meet lots of wider animals and then closer to home, when we 

met our lovely local horses and donkeys and gave them a carrot or two! 
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We have been getting very creative this month     

doing our own flower arrangements, creating our 

own artwork of the Wizard of Oz and even baking 

our own loaves of bread! 
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We had fun going to Bury Farm Shop 

to choose our cheese, then had a   

lovely evening having them as part of  

our charcuterie boards in the sunshine 


